
Senate Meeting – April 1, 2015 

Graduate Studies Report  

 

On behalf of the Grad Studies Committee, I’d like to put forth items from the following 

departments or offices: 

 

Department of Health Sciences 

 Addition of public health geographic information science concentration to 

MPH program in public health 

 New courses: PHE718 and PHE 719 

 

Department of History 

 Deletion of MA program in history for secondary school teachers of social 

studies (program code 33119) 

 

Department of Middle and High School Education 

 Change in admission criteria and addition of new sequences for MA 

program in social studies education 

 New course: ESC 772 

 

Department of Counseling, Leadership, Literacy and Special Education 

 Discontinuation of the 30-credit advanced certificate program in 

educational leadership (school district leader) (program code 31471); 

removal of bulletin description 

 New course: EDG 739 

 Course change: EDG 706 (prerequisite) 

 Change in admission requirements: 1) MSEd dual certification program in 

early childhood or childhood special education with bilingual extension; 

2) MSEd program in early childhood special education and early 

childhood education or childhood special education and childhood 

education; 3) MSEd dual certification program in bilingual early 

childhood or childhood special education and bilingual early childhood 

education or childhood education; and 4) MSEd program in early 

childhood or childhood special education 

 

Office of Graduate Studies 

 Change in policy: undergraduates taking graduate credits 

 Change in policy: transfer of credit into a master’s degree program 

 

 

Department of Speech-Language-Hearing Sciences 

 Change in degree requirements: MA in Speech-Language-Pathology – 

Bilingual Extension (These changes were approved at the graduate studies 

meeting on February 11, 2015, but the department pulled them before the 

senate meeting just to check something. Therefore, this proposal already 



was approved by the graduate studies committee and will be presented to 

the senate meeting now.) 

 

Does anyone have any questions and/or comments? 

 

All those in favor of approving these proposals, please say I. Anyone opposed. Any 

abstentions? 

 

Our next meeting will be on April 29 at 11 a.m. in Carman B33A. 

 

 

 


